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THE EMU POINT BOWLER 

Emu Point Bowls Club – take a bow. The Club won the Bowls WA 

Country Bowls Club of the Year for 

the last year. Going a long way to win 

this prestigious award was Country 

Bowler of the Year Matthew Mitchell 

who won Country Week singles and 

also teamed with Jon Sharp to win 

the Country Week Pairs comp. He 

also won the WA Open Pairs with his 

partner. The Club was represented 

by four mens teams at Country Week 

and has had excellent fields of 

bowlers right throughout last year. We hosted the Mens ILRR fours in January but 

missed the ladies IZRR due to the Covid restrictions. We have gone a long way to 

paying off our new greens and the Club is still in a sound financial position with 

many new members. Pictured above is Matt Mitchell, EPSC President Richie 

Sounness and Bowls President Doug Wright who accepted the trophy on behalf of 

the 

Club. 

 

 

 

 

  Sunday was the Club Opening Day 

sponsored by the Browns G & M 

Detergents and Todd Jefferis’s  

Breaksea Electrics. Pictured here some 

of the 66 players who enjoyed the day. 

The winners were Terry Martin with 

Chris Radford and Shelley Mason. 

Next Thursday is the Niagara sponsored mixed 4s event. Next Saturday and 

Sunday you will need your name down for the Club Triples Round Robin. 


